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Litiko leTemfundvo     Umnyango we Fundo    Departement van Onderwys   Ndzawulo ya Dyondzo 

 

TO  : ALL PARENTS OF THE LEARNERS OF CEFUPS 

   ACADEMY 

 

DATE  : 04 NOVEMBER 2014 

 

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO AN URGENT PARENTS MEETING 

 

The Mpumalanga Department of Education cordially invites all parents of the learners of 

Cefups Academy to an urgent meeting scheduled as follows: 

 

Date  : 09 November 2014 (Sunday) 

 

Time  : 11H00 am 

 

Venue  : Ehlanzeni District of Education (Former Mgwenya College of 

   Education) 

 

Parents are requested to make all the necessary arrangement to attend this important 

meeting. 

 

For directions, please contact Mr Mkhipheni Mwale at 083 611 2076 

 

Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education. 

 

Private Bag X 11341 
Nelspruit 1200 
Government Boulevard 
Riverside Park 
Building 5 
Mpumalanga Province 

Republic of South Africa 


